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22-RFQ-01 Responses Reviewed 
 

October 1, 2021 

 
 
The following entities have met the requirements of the Request for Qualifications 22-RFQ-01 
(Program Administrator for the Adjustable Block Program) and will be invited to submit a response 
to the upcoming Request for Proposals, 22-RFP-01: AECOM Technical Services, Inc. and partners 
InClime, Inc., Cotter Consulting, Shelton Solutions, Inc., and Constant Results, Inc.; TRC and partner 
Applied Energy Group; and Energy Solutions.  The Agency expects to issue 22-RFP-01 in the next 
few weeks. 
 
 


